
THE ONLY REQUIREMENT TO FILL THESE SEATS, MUST BE A DILLINGHAM RESIDENT




INTERESTED IN VOLUNTEERING FOR THE
DILLINGHAM PLANNING COMMISSION?




PERFECT TIMING - 
THE PLANNING COMMISSION HAS 

TWO OPEN SEATS!






SUBMIT LETTERS OF INTEREST TO:



MAYOR ALICE RUBY
C/O CITY CLERK'S OFFICE
CITY OF DILLINGHAM
PO BOX 889
DILLINGHAM, AK 99576

OR EMAIL THE CITY CLERK AT 
cityclerk@dillinghamak.us




FOR  MORE  INFORMATION  CONTACT  THE  CITY  OF  DILL INGHAM  

PLANNING  DIRECTOR  PATTY  BUHOLM  AT  907-842-3785  OR

PLANNING@DILL INGHAMAK .US


